
Pozdrowienia i zdjęcia od naszych przyjaciół z
Esslingen
it's been already quite a while since we had some wonderful days together in and around Esslingen
in June.
Now I want to share some pictures with you, made by me and Herr Kress in Ludwigsburg.
You can find them in a dropbox folder. Just follow the link below:
 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/lvx81lfit4caewq/AACmYExisKZVIL6PoeWBVDmja?dl=0
 
Please note that I will delete the folder by the end of our German summer holidays (10th,
September). So please complete your download within the next weeks.
 
Thank you for making this year's exchange wonderful and unforgettable!
 
All the best and enjoy your summer!
 
Your Poland teachers from JFK
 
O. Sisic, C. Bezler
and H. Mössner
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